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NZX Announcement 

17 February 2025 

 

  

Nufarm Finance (NZ) Director Changes 

 

 

Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited (“the Company”) advises that Brendan Ryan, Nufarm 
Limited’s Chief Financial Officer, has been appointed a Director of the Company 
effective 14 February 2025. Paul Townsend has resigned as a Director effective 14 
February 2025. 

 

The Companies Office has been advised.  

 

 

 

Authorised by  

Kate Hall 
Company Secretary 
Nufarm Limited 
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Grant Saligari 
General Manager Investor 
Relations and Corporate 
Development 

+61 406 402 645 

grant.saligari@nufarm.com 

 


